
 

 
 

17 March 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  End of term assessment 
 
Please be advised that there will be an end of term Maths test for all Year 8 students 
that will take place in the week commencing Monday 27 March 2023. 
 
Please find topic lists for this test attached. 
 
The table below indicates which tier (higher, intermediate or foundation) that your child 
is studying. 
 

  

Higher 8MaAdd, 8MaLog, 8MaSet, 8MaSum 

Intermediate 8MaCube, 8MaPlus, 8MaRoot, 8MaUnit 

Foundation 8MaGraph, 8MaLocus  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Marday 
Deputy Head of Mathematics Faculty (Year 7 and 8) 
 
Enc. 
 
 
 


